Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
December 2, 2006

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:05am. The meeting today was held
for the very first time at the new location of Trev Deeley’s.

No one rode to the meeting today due to the snow and icy road conditions.
No new members attended today’s meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

November 8 — Ladies of Harley dinner at Amorosa’s. As always a great turn out for
awesome food.

November 18 — Executive meeting was held to set the Vancouver H.0.G. Chapter’s calendar
for 2007. As always, events are subject to change. If you have any ideas, please present
them to any Vancouver H.O.G. executive.

November 18 — Billiards night at the Q-Zone.

November 25 — Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter Christmas party. There was plenty of snow
coming down that evening but it didn’t damper our party. Everyone still came out! Door
prizes for this event were donated by Darwin at Trev Deeley’s, Albert & Sharon Schulz and
the Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter. Everyone went home with a prize!

NEW BUSINESS:
Darwin opened up the meeting with a welcome to the new store. The H.O.G. members today
were the first to use the new boardroom. Darwin also thanked Gary Lanyon for all his hard

work with coordinating the construction as well as organizing the move to the new location.

Vancouver H.O.G. shopping week starts today December 2 through December 9. 20% off
Regular priced and in stock items — bikes not included in the sale.

Grand opening for Trev Deeley’s new location will be in the spring during bike season.

The boardroom in the store will be available to the H.O.G. Chapter at no cost for H.O.G.
events and meetings unless for parties there will be a small fee.

Tuesday, December 5™ from 9:00 am to 9:30 am the Grey Cup trophy will be at Trev
Deeley’s. Anyone interest in seeing the trophy feel free to come down.

January there will be the Vancouver H.O.G. renewal party. However you can renew your
membership for 2007 anytime at the store.
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